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22 March 2018 

 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 18-012 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 27 February 2018. You asked the 
London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) and E20 Stadium LLP (E20) 
to provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   
 

“Karren Brady of West Ham United FC recently quoted some statistics from a report 
by "Visit Football", The Premier League's independent Matchday Assessor. This 
report relates to the matchday experience at the London Stadium. 
 
As owner of the stadium I would expect that you were provided with a copy of these 
reports and therefore, under FOI, I request a full copies of any reports you hold from 
Visit Football since August 2016.” 

 
The Legacy Corporation and E20 do not hold the information you have requested. 
 
Searches have been run across the Legacy Corporation and E20 fileservers using the 
search term “Visit Football”. Additional searches were undertaken across the Legacy 
Corporation and E20 email archives for any emails sent from West Ham to either the Legacy 
Corporation or E20, between the dates: 01/08/2016 and 27/02/2018 that contained the term 
“visit football”. A search was also run on any emails sent to or received by an 
@visitfootball.com email account. There were no results for any of these searches. Neither 
the Legacy Corporation nor E20 have received any reports under this name. 
 

Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 



If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Email: FOI@londonlegacy.co.uk 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




